
 
 
 
 
  

Psychology Master’s Degree Clinical Psychology Track 

Application Process FAQ 
 

 

 

When is the application deadline? 

The application deadline is July 1st with applicants notified about admissions decisions by 

July 15.  

 

Can I apply for a Spring or Summer start? 

No. The Psychology MS program admits for the Fall term only. This is for both the Clinical and 

the Industrial-Organizational tracks.  
 

Can I apply early? 

Yes! If you do, you’ll also receive an admission decision early! Starting as early as February, all 

completed applications will be reviewed and admission decisions are made each month. 

Applications that are complete by the 15th of each month will be reviewed and admission 

decisions will be sent out by the end of the month. 
 

What do I need to submit to apply to the Psychology MS program? 

To have a completed application, you will need all of the following: 

 The online AUM graduate application (Click here) 

 Arrange to have all official undergraduate and graduate (if applicable) transcripts from 

all Universities attended sent to AUM. 

o Official PDFs can be sent to: admissions@aum.edu  

o Mail Address:  AUM Graduate Admissions, Auburn University at 

Montgomery, PO Box 244023, Montgomery, AL 36124 

 Arrange to have two letters of reference (one must be from a college professor) 

emailed to psychology@aum.edu. 

 A personal statement describing your reasons for pursuing our master’s degree and 
the Clinical Psychology track specifically.  

o Submit this to psychology@aum.edu. Be sure your email includes your name and 

the track information (i.e., Clinical Psychology track) 

 

Note: Applications will not be processed or evaluated until they are completed with all of the 

components listed above. Applications that are not complete by July 1st will be not processed 

or evaluated for that year’s cohort. 
 

If you have any questions about the admissions process, please contact 

psychology@aum.edu for more information.   


